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Report Statement 
 

Report Purpose:  
Toilets for Public Use 

 

Author: 
Town Clerk 

 

Background 
 

At the the Full Council meeting on 12th December 2022 it was resolved to grant 
Cheshire East Council £110,000 for toilets for public use in the indoor market. 

The grant agreement has been signed and the grant has been paid to CEC. The 
work will commence in the summer. 

In the interim period, the Town Council has made an annual donation to St. Michaels 
Church, towards the upkeep of their toilets and allowing the public to use them. 

As they are being used so much by the public, they have to be cleaned more and 
need more resources. They are asking for a contribution of £6000 plus vat towards 
per annum.  

They are open the following times: Monday – Weds 10am-12 pm, Thurs- Sat 10am – 
3pm. Plus, they are also very helpfully opening when there are Town Council events 
in town, preventing the need for paying for mobile toilets. 

 

Proposal 

To consider the proposal to pay St. Michaels the cost of £6000 +vat per annum (to 
be split into 2 six monthly payments) towards the upkeep of their toilets, that they will 
allow the public to use. 
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